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HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY TO EVERYONE! WE HAVE LOTS OF LOVE AND 
ROPINGS TO SHARE WITH EVERYONE!    
 
We can never say enough about how much we appreciate our sponsors and how 
much they help us to provide more all OTRA members.  Please help us to always 
show our appreciation and gratitude to them by supporting them with our business. 
 
Our 2018 major corporate sponsors include: 
 
Reed Beverage / Coors of Abilene  -- Bill Reed and Charles & Judy Hughes.  
 
Lawrence Hall Chevrolet of Abilene – Mr. Lawrence Hall, Randy Bessent, Gary Grubbs 
 
Red River Arenas in Coleman, TX – Justin and Tricia Kimmel 
 
Cactus Saddlery ~ Cactus Ropes ~ Heel O Matic ~ Cactus Gear –  
   Mike Piland & all the rest of the great company staff that make our partnerships successful! 

 
Taylor County Expo  - Rochelle Johnson & staff and the Board of Directors 
                                              (really looking forward to the new facilities!) 
 
Abilene Convention and Visitor’s Bureau – always making us feel at home for Finals! 
 
THANKS SO VERY MUCH TO YOU ALL --- you are the best of the best! 
 
 
 
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


